

February 28th, 2019

Ellen S. Cathey, AIA
Associate Director
National Architectural Accrediting Board

Dear Ellen:

Thanks for providing us with the Correction of Fact draft of our 2018 NAAB Visiting Team's report. Here are some comments and corrections we would like NAAB to consider pursuant to the final draft to be submitted to the NAAB Board for its final decision.

Cover Page

The total credit of the program at the time of the APR and the Visit was 181 credits as correctly stated in page 8 and 20 of the document.

Page 2, Section IA

The last sentence of the fourth paragraph should read "September 18th, 2009" instead of 14th.

Page 7, Section I.1.6.B

The last sentence of the first paragraph should read "Every semester, all active faculty members undergo evaluation by students, and on a yearly basis by the Dean and Program Director; these results are shared privately."

Page 16, SPC B.10

Should read "ARDA 101" instead of "ARAD 101", as shown in our original SPC Matrix.

Everything else in the COF draft of the VTR appears to be correct. Any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at will. Thanks.

Best Regards,

Luis V Badillo-Lozano, D.hc, M.Arch, CAAPPR, AIA

Dean

School of Architecture

Pontifical Catholic University of Puerto Rico

Juan Emmanuelli-Benvenutti, NCARB

Operations Manager School of Architecture

Pontifical Catholic University of Puerto Rico